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Veterinary Permission 

Prior to physiotherapy treatment permission from the veterinary surgeon associated with the horse is 

required.  

A horse may require physiotherapy treatment due to a specific injury that has been seen by the veterinary 

surgeon in a recently in which case a referral is required detailing the condition and any treatment that has 

been carried out, this allows me to work alongside veterinary intervention for the best possible outcome.  

A horse may require physiotherapy treatment for general comfort and performance, in this case veterinary 

treatment may not have been sought, however veterinary permission is still required.  

Client: 

Horse: 

Current injury or condition requiring treatment (if applicable): 

 

Veterinary treatment provided (if applicable): 

 

Any relevant history: 

 

Veterinary Practice: 

  Address: 

  Contact Details: 

Veterinary Surgeon: 

Disclaimer 

As veterinary surgeon for the above client and horse I hereby give permission for physiotherapy treatment 

by Shropshire Equine Physiotherapy. Permission will last for one year providing there are no significant 

changes to the condition of the horse. 

 Signed:                                                    Name:                                                    Date: 

Are post treatment reports are required? Please provide an appropriate email address. 

 Yes/ No                              Email:  
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